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Chairman Frank W. Berry, Commissioner of the Department of Behavioral Health and 
Developmental Disabilities (DBHDD) called the May 13, 2014 meeting of the Behavioral Health 
Coordinating Council’s executive committee to order at approximately 1:05 p.m.   
 
Executive committee members attending were: Commissioner Frank Berry (DBHDD), 
Ombudsman Corinna Magelund (ODSO), Commissioner Clyde Reese (DHS), and Chairman, 
Albert Murray (PAP).  
 
The committee took action on the following:  

 Unanimously approved the amended December 6, 2013 executive committee 
meeting minutes. 

 
 Unanimously approved the amended March 6, 2014 executive committee meeting 

minutes 
 

In addition to these actions, the committee received the following DBHDD updates from 
Commissioner Berry. 

 DBHDD Announces Core Redesign Project 
 DBHDD’s Office of Child and Adolescent Mental Health   
 DBHDD Personnel Organization 
 Georgia Pines Community Service Board 
 Gateway CSB update 
 Second Chance Act Grant discussion  
 Olmstead 15th Anniversary Celebration 
 Employee Appreciation Week – Highlights 
 Interagency Director’s Team (IDT) update 
 Transition Care Collaborative update 

 
The meeting of the Behavioral Health Coordinating Council’s Executive Committee was 
adjourned at approximately 2:10 p.m.  
 
March 13, 2014  


